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Kia Ora Maureen and Team,

We hope this message finds you well.

The Mapua and Districts Community Association invites you to come to one of our monthly meetings.
We are keen to hear from you on the National Vision for the future of our district.

Our meetings start at 7 pm on the days listed below. We get approximately 35 attendees each month, with 111
financial members. If we are able to advertise in advance that you will be speaking, there may be more!

We aren't looking for a formal presentation, so no need to bring slides or videos unless you want to. Just
bring yourself and be prepared to speak to your ideas for our area. We are happy to coordinate with you to
manage the portion of your time dedicated to answering questions.

Nga mihi nui,
Lou Gallagher (acting Secretary for MDCA until May 20, 2024)

P.S. This email address will be used by the secretary in place after me


